
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

No: GU/VC Office/2020-21/IOR-                                                        Date: 01.03.2021 

Dear International Students, 

Greetings & a very warm welcome from Galgotias University!!!! 

1. The University has already started Classes for the all the semesters of every programme for 

academic session 2020-21 in face to face mode keeping all covid19 precautions and Saftey in place. 

Galgotias University has been followed the guidelines provided by the State Government & University 

Grant Commission from time to time and our International students are very important for us. 

2. As several international students are unable to join the university in face to face mode due to 

various reasons including disruption of international flight schedule. The sub-committee of Academic 

Council has decided to take all examinations and classes for international students in online mode. 

University shall also provide the requisite attendance for such period. 

3. The university has made provision to access e-contents related to the courses for the programme 

wherever the student has enrolled on various platforms such as LMS/ERP/youtube which can be 

accessed and referred as a reference to prepare yourself for the classes you have missed. 

4. Deans and faculty members shall conduct the one hour contact class for every course. 

 5. Dean shall make plan for the contact classes, faculty deputed for each course, timings of classes and 

share all details with all the international students. 

 6. Students and parents should be rest assured about the course work completion & support in all 

respect and every aspect from university 

For further information you may contact to your International Office/mentor/Dean of respective 

school. 

The contact details of persons of International Office are: 

Mr Deepak Kaushik - 7838141101 

Ms. Mansi Sinha - 9953133926 

Ms. Vinny Sharma - 8447723691 

Wishing you all the best 

Stay healthy & stay safe! 

  

 Dr. Preeti Bajaj 

Vice Chancellor 


